
 
First Holy Communion 

 

26th November 2019 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Year 3 is a very special year for the children as they prepare for their First Holy Communion.  
There will be a meeting on ​Thursday 12th December​ in the school hall at ​6.00pm​. We will 
explain the process and answer any questions. Please return the form below if you want to 
start the journey. The preparation will start during the meeting, therefore the children must 
attend the meeting. 
 
To make their Holy Communion the children must be baptised within the Catholic Church.  
If you would like to arrange for your child to be Baptised so that they can prepare for their 
First Holy Communion please don’t hesitate to talk to myself and I can put you in touch with 
Fr Niall.  
 
Thank you 
Miss Worthington 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

First Holy Communion 

 

Name of child:                                                                                                      Class: 

 

I want my child to make their First Holy Communion.  

 

My child has been baptised   Yes / No  

 

 

Signed:  

 

 

 


